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 December 4, 2015 

Port St Lucie Building Dept. 

121 SW Port St Lucie Blvd,  

Port St Lucie, FL 34984 

 

To: Plan Review 

RE: Chair Lift 

Our new facility, located at 688 SW Whitmore Dr., is private facility that has less than three 

stories and less than 3000 square feet per story. The entire building has been designed and built 

for our company to solely occupy. The second floor is strictly designated, as an area for owners 

only, with two offices, a bathroom and a breakroom. The two doors at the base of the stairwells 

are keyed differently than all others doors in the facility. This was specifically to restrict access, 

off limits to employees and general public. We will never have more than five persons using this 

space. This space is not available to employees or general public. 

An accessible route shall not be required to connect stories provided that the building or facility 

is not a shopping center, a shopping mall, the professional office of a health care provider, a 

terminal, depot or other station used for specified public transportation, an airport passenger 

terminal, or another type of facility as determined by the Attorney General. 

 

We are requesting that the Chairlift be removed from the building plans. 

 

Thank You, 

 

 

Michael P. Heissenberg 

President,  

Expert Shutter Services, Inc. 


